                     August 1, 2022PRIVATE 


NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Southeastern Pennsylvania Transportation Authority (“SEPTA”) will be holding a virtual Pension Committee Meeting on Monday, August 8, 2022, at 9:55 AM at the SEPTA offices at 1234 Market Street, Mezzanine Level, Philadelphia, Pennsylvania.

This Committee Meeting will be conducted using WebEx.  Further information on how individuals can register to attend via WebEx will be posted on the Authority’s website:  www.septa.org.

Public comments will be accepted and considered.  Anyone wishing to attend or speak at this virtual Committee meeting must pre-register at www.septa.org/notice.  Those wishing to speak at the meeting must pre-register by 9:00 AM on the day of the scheduled meeting at www.septa.org/notice.  Individuals desiring to provide oral comments may call 215.580.7211 and submit such comments via voicemail message.  Individuals wishing to file written comments may email them to the Board Secretary at BoardSecretary@septa.org or via U.S. mail to SEPTA Board Secretary, 10th Floor, 1234 Market Street, Philadelphia, PA 19107.  Only one form of communication is necessary.

Please note that all comments must be received by the Board Secretary by close of business on August 5, 2022, in order to be considered for this Committee Meeting.  







Carol R. Looby







Secretary

